

# Alumni NEWS

### Hello August!

Let's fill this month with serenity and FUN. Send in some pictures to Rebekkah at (916) 291-7211, and she'll make a collage at the end of August of all the sober fun that's been happening this summer.



#### **Event:**

Due to there not being enough water on the river, we had to cancel the Float Trip. In place of that, we had a drive-in movie night to watch 'The Haunted Mansion.' Saturdays may not be the best times for everyone, so we will try some more events on Fridays or during the week.

### **Upcoming Events:**

Brought back by popular demand, it's Bowling Bash Pt. 2 coming up August 11, 4pm-6pm.

Keep letting me know what you all are interested in! The fun is for YOU!





# Wednesday Meetings:

Our meetings are GROWING!

I'm so glad to see everyone come together and form a fellowship in our growing Alumni community. You guys make this miracle group happen!



#### **Residential:**

If you have any fun event ideas to do with residential, please reach out to Rebekkah and she will see what she can do! 916-291-7211.



## **Employees:**

**Employee of the Month: Jose Urias** 

Congratulations, Jose, and thank you for all that you do!

